To: DALNET Planning Process Committee

From: Margaret E. Auer, Chairperson
DALNET Board of Directors

Date: February 6, 1996

Just wanted to take a moment to extendgd a Thank You for
your work toward making the Board Visioning Retreat a
reality and success. In a very short period of time you
identified potential speakers, developed a Request for
Proposal, and thoroughly checked Lou Wetherbee’s credentials
and workshop delivery experience. Of great importance to
the success of the day was the preparatory discussions you
held with Lou to ensure the objectives of the retreat were
accomplished.

Again, in the name of the DALNET Board of Directors, thank
you for all your hard work and expertise.



